PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Eastport / Eastport Municipal Airport hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goal of 0.60% for Federal Aviation Administration funded contracts/agreements. The proposed goal pertains to federal fiscal years 2024 through 2026. A virtual meeting will be held on September 21, 2023 at 11:45 a.m. for the purpose of consulting with stakeholders to obtain information relevant to the goal-setting process. You can access the meeting here:

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device
Click here to join the meeting
Meeting ID: 241 707 893 722 
Passcode: h6FFGe
Download Teams | Join on the web

Join with a video conferencing device
123940270@teams.bjn.vc
Video Conference ID: 112 018 768 1
Alternate VTC instructions

Or call in (audio only)
+1 603-326-7480,,260488046#   United States, Manchester
Phone Conference ID: 260 488 046#
Find a local number | Reset PIN

The proposed goals and rationale is available for inspection during normal business hours at the Eastport City Hall, 22 Washington Street, Eastport, Maine 04631 for 30 days from the date of this publication.

Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this publication and can be sent to the following:

George “Bud” Finch, Interim City Manager
City of Eastport
22 Washington Street 
Eastport, Maine 04361
(207) 853-2300
		citymanager@eastport-me.gov   

				or

		Alexander Horton
DBE/ACDBE Program Compliance 
- New England Region -
FAA Office of Civil Rights, ACR-4a
alexander.horton@faa.gov 
Phone: (754) 226-4134 
Physical Location: 2895 SW 145th Avenue, Suite #291, Miramar, FL 33027
